PUBLIC WAYS AND SAFETY COMMITTEE

Bolton, MA 01740

December 12, 2018

Mary Ciummo opened the meeting with Mike Keller, Holly Lauer and Leslie Breeze in attendance. The minutes from the November 14, 2018 were presented and approved.

Holly presented the link for the Prioritization Plan and Complete Streets.

ROAD AND STREET ISSUES

We discussed the message forwarded from Police Chief Nelson regarding accident data on South Bolton Road.

In the past dotted lines have been painted on Berlin Road at South Bolton Road and Frye. This year it was not done. WHY?? Mike will reach out to DPW to see if in warmer weather this can be done as it aids drivers in the past in recognizing which road has the right of way.

We will begin addressing "Wide Mouth Intersections" in January. Holly will take photos of signage signs.

We voted to accept the budget we are submitting for this year.

The Annual Report's Public Ways Safety Committee report was approved and will be submitted.

Our next meeting will be January 9th at 7:00pm at the Town Hall.

Minutes submitted by Leslie Breeze.

9